
June 3, 2024  

 

Ohio Representative Angela N. King District 84  

Ohio Representative Josh Williams District 41  

Ohio House of Representatives  
77 S. High Street Floor 11  
Columbus, Ohio 43215  

Email: rep84@ohiohouse.gov / rep41@ohiohouse.gov  

Subject: HB 245 Prohibiting certain adult cabaret performances 

 

I write to encourage a YES vote in favor of HB 245.  I suggest that we all know what lude, 
sexual behavior is and exposing children to it, regardless the nature of the performance, is 
harmful to children.  Further, I suggest that it is among your primary duties to protect 
children from any/all manner of harm, wherever possible. 

Adult cabaret performances have their place; in public and in front of children is not it. 

Please vote yes on this bill. 

 

Jonathan R. Broadbent 
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